



Newsletter No.: 064

14 August 2023

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Wednesday 16 August Pathways Conferences from 9am - 4pm

Thursday 17 August Pathways Conferences from 10am - 7pm

On Wednesday 16 and Thursday 17 August we are holding Pathways Conferences. These are to give you and your child or children the opportunity to discuss their academic progress this year and their options for next year. This is for students of all year levels whether Year 9 going into Year 10, Years 10, 11 or 12 selecting NCEA subjects for next year or Year 13s who will be able to get support in transitioning out of school at the end of the year.

There will be no timetabled classes on these days as teachers will be involved in interviews. For students who are unable to remain at home unsupervised, or for students who would like to catch up on school work, there will be staff available to supervise.

External courses will still run as usual.

To book appointments with your child's Kaitohutohu, please go to SchoolPoint: https://papakura.schoolpoint.co.nz/. For assistance with making bookings, please call the school on (09) 296 4400.

Monday 21 August Staff only day

This is to give teaching staff the opportunity to learn more about Tū Rangatira, Māori Medium Educational Leadership. There will be no classes on this day.

Ngā mihi

Simon Cradge Tumuaki/Principal